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Dennis Edwards, Sr.

From: Vickie Ebner <vickie@euroautofestival.com>

Sent: Friday, June 14, 2024 9:46 AM

To: Vickie Ebner

Subject: Registration is Open for EURO 2024!

Hello Everyone,  

 

We are excited to finally announce that registration is open for the 2024 EURO Auto Festival! 

 

Here is the link that will take you to MotorsportReg to register for the event: msreg.com/euroautofestival2024 

 

If you need lodging for the dates around the show, we have 2 hotels you could choose from. We only have a 

limited number of rooms at Embassy Suites on Verdae Blvd. because of another conference they have had 

scheduled for 2 years now. We have secured another block of rooms at a hotel only 4 minutes from the 

Embassy Suites property so it will be very convenient for you. 

 

Embassy Suites by Hilton Greenville Golf Resort & Conference Center (670 Verdae Blvd, Greenville, SC) 

- https://www.hilton.com/en/attend-my-event/euroautofestival2024/ 
 

Residence Inn Greenville (80 Carolina Point Parkway Greenville, South Carolina 29607) -

https://www.marriott.com/events/start.mi?id=1718291223837&key=GRP 

 

We are working on details for a Friday Drive and will send that information out once it is finalized. 

 

If you have any questions about registrations, please reach out to me by email and I will get back to you as soon 

as possible.  

 

Vickie Ebner 

EURO Auto Festival 

Secretary / Registrations 

www.euroautofestival.com 

 


